April 3,

2019
J& C

730 nw 8th Street
Fort Lauderdale, FI. 33311
(954) 531-7064

To Whom It May Concern,

J & C business will be hosting a music event
jam on Sunday, May 26, 2019. Due to the event we
will like to use your parking space for parking
during the event in front of your business. Also, any
trash on the ground from the event will be clean up.

Sincerely,

Jerrell McRae
& C
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